
 

 Park Board Minutes 
 

 
Thursday, August 11, 6:00 pm 

Waynesville Municipal Building 
100 Tremont Drive 

Waynesville, Missouri 65583 
 

CALL TO ORDER:   
 
ROLL CALL, BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Jeff Militti, Smith Cade, David  
Carpenter, Randy Brown, Rena Brown 
 
PARK BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  Eric Obermuller, Bonnie Miller, Joe Motte 
 
PARK BOARD SUPPORT:  Steven Bales (WRS) and Rachel Watson (Master Gardeners) 
 
INTRODUCTION OF VISITORS AND GUESTS:  Team Justice US Soccer, Meghan Francisco 
 
PULASKI COUNTY MASTER GARDENER’S REPORT: Rachel Watson 
Rachel recently took over the Directors job. They are going to work on the Garden by the RV Park. 
 
WAYNESVILLE, ST. ROBERT SPORTS PROGRAM: Steven Bales 
The sidewalk on Yellow Field needs to accommodate Elderly and handicapped.  Insurance and safety 
concerns. Recommend an exterior fence 175 feet. Get better quality grass to help with drainage. Get 
local businesses to sponsor and advertise on the outfield fence.  
Summer: Practices are underway for Baseball/Softball practices are underway. A total of 350 
registrations have been received with 32 Teams.  
Fall: Fall soccer registration has finished. And practices will start August 15 with games starting 
tentatively on September 9-10, running until Nov. 11-12 tentatively. 
Winter: Basketball registration begins September 5th and runs a full month until October 7th, which by 
this time we hope to have an easy transition back to the city of St Robert for their 5-year contractual 
period. 
 
PARK SUPERINTENDENT REPORT Trey Haragan 
Trey was absent and no report received. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
We discussed naming some of the Pavilions. We decided to put a flyer in the monthly billing,  
 
NEW BUSINESS  
It was brought up that we could get the High School WCC to make Metal signs for all the Pavilions. 



 

The Park Board received a Certificate of Appreciation from Team Justice US Soccer for the support 
provided during the Waynesville 1st annual Lock Up 3v3 Live Tournament. They gave several other 
awards to businesses, the Police and Firefighters as well.  
 
Meghan Francisco, a parent with a child in WSR was complaining about a team from St Robert took over 
a field from her son’s team. She was wondering if we could get lights on some of the fields.  
 
We also talked about getting a back wall on the baseball fields that advertisers could put signs on for 
their support. Dugouts are needed for a place of shade from the sun. Also a refreshments stand.  
Perhaps we could apply for a grant to improve our fields. 
 
The next scheduled Park Board meeting is on Thursday, September 8th at 6:00 pm in the Municipal 
Building. 
  
 
 
  

    
 

 
 


